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	Calder Cannons Football Club

RAMS Arena at Highgate Rec Reserve - 229 Grand Boulevard, Craigieburn 

PO Box 1005, Craigieburn North 3064

Telephone: 8339 7482  

Email: cannons@sub.net.au
Website: www.caldercannons.aflvic.com.au 


	To:
	2016 Simon Madden Squad Players, Parents and Officials

	From:
	Meg McArthur (Football Manager) & Ian Kyte (Talent Manager)

	Date:
	Monday 29th August 2016

	Subject:
	2016 Simon Madden Squad - Game 2 Details 


Program Dates:

	Game 2:
	Wednesday 7th September V Knights @ RAMS Arena at Highgate Rec Reserve, Craigieburn

2 Games – 6.00pm and 8.00pm



1. Match Arrangements:

Match Details Vs Northern Knights:

Date:

Wednesday 7th September 
Venue:

RAMS Arena at Highgate Rec Reserve, 229 Grand Blvd, Craigieburn (Ref 386 J3)
Opponents:
Northern Knights
Time:
Players will be grouped into 6.00pm and 8.00pm matches.

Players must arrive 1 hour prior to the time of their game and have their name marked off with the team manger.

Teams:
Teams will be placed on the Calder Cannons Website by end of the day Friday 2nd
Shorts: 
Any dark shorts (Cannons Blue Shorts if you have them)
Socks:
Any football socks
Jumper:
A match jumper will be supplied for you to wear on the day.

2. Calder Cannons Website:

Teams for all Simon Madden Squad matches will be placed on the Cannons website www.caldercannons.aflvic.com.au.  In the lead up to the games, players must check the website to find out which game they are required to play in.  It contains the most up to date and relevant information, including the latest SM Squad Memo and match arrangements.  

3. Squad Levies. Levy payments can be given to Alan (Team Manager) or Meg at matches/training or mailed to the club as soon as possible.  
Payments can also be made online via www.caldercannons.aflvic.com.au - CCFC Registration Link.  All details must be filled out in the forms to allow payment to occur at the end.
4. Valuables. A reminder to players that they are responsible for the security of their own valuables. All valuables should be kept in a safe place when attending both training and matches.  This may mean leaving them with parents or not bringing them along at all. 
5. Local Finals.  All players playing in a local grand final this weekend (3rd/4th Sept) will be listed to play in a game for next week v Northern Knights, and we will be cautious of keeping game time monitored in our games.  

All players playing in a local final this weekend with possible further finals to play will not be listed to play in a game for next week, but if you get knocked out, will need to contact Meg and let us know you are available to play some game time.

As discussed, we will not risk injury or overload for players while playing in club finals campaigns.  All Finals games will be watched to ensure we see all players involved in the program play. 

If anyone finds they are not listed in a game and can play, or sustain an injury in your local game on the weekend, please let Meg know – cannons@sub.net.au – 0437 250 331.
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